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I as a brother Kiwi across the pond and who spent a great deal of time in Australia and have 
witnessed the treatment of my brother and sisters of the Dreamtime.Feel and its way past time 
that the incarceration rates leading to the deaths of Aboriginal people need to stop with the 
officious oversight reminiscent of why allegedly the Kelly gang killed that policemen for not 
having a licence to chop wood. 
Also those responsible for the deaths in custody need to be bought to account and better 
systems put in place to better the treatment of First Nations people in the nightmare that is the 
legal system.Independent oversight is needed. 
Thanking you Kia Ora from Aotearoa Land Of The Long White Clouds. 


